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I'm writing regarding Ohio State's proposed combined heating and power plant (case # 19-
1641-EL-BGN). Like many, | oppose the plant on the grounds that natural gas cannot comprise
any part of a solution to the climate crisis, and that infrastructure locking OSU into natural gas
represents a step backward. | also believe there should be a third hearing after OSU students
return to campus to ensure that they have sufficient opportunity to learn about and comment
on the plant. OSU students will be among the most impacted by a large project like this and
deserve to have their voices heard. Two discreet hearings over the summer do not provide
adequate forums for students to provide input on the plant.

Austin Miles
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